
Did you know?
Importation of animals and animal 

products without a veterinary 
import permit is illegal!

• No animals and animal products may be imported without a
veterinary import permit and veterinary health certificate.

• Declare any animal or animal products on arrival at the ports
of entry.

• Failure to declare will lead to prosecution.

• Illegally imported animals and animal products will be
confiscated.

NB: All these measures have been put into place to prevent 
the introduction of animal diseases into South Africa, as 
well as to protect human health.

For further information on import permits and veterinary health certificates, contact Directorate: 
Food Import and Export Standards • P O Box 40024, Acardia, Pretoria 0007 • Tel.: 012 319  6004 / 
6117 • Email: vetpermits@daff.gov.za • web:www.daff.gov.za


